
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Today marks the day that our Catering Manager, Ruth Armstrong, retires from her post in school. Ruth 
has been with us for many years and has in fact worked at our school on two separate occasions. Many 
years ago Ruth worked as an assistant cook in our kitchen and left to work in a school in Bedlington. In 
September 2009, Ruth returned to Pegswood as Catering Manager and has been with us ever since. We 
would like to take this opportunity from our whole school community to thank Ruth for all her years of 
dedication to our school. The many themed days we had over the years bring back memories of when 
we could all gather together without thought! Whatever the future holds Ruth, we hope you enjoy your 
time away from school and wish you a long, happy and healthy retirement.  
 
 
Once again thank you for this week’s efforts from home. We are noticing a considerably different feel to 
this period of remote learning compared to the last one. The days are not sunny, bright and warm. They 
are cold, dreary and at the moment, endlessly wet. This will have obvious knock-on effects to how we all 
feel. They will not always be like this, but at the moment we have to get through this part. We have 
uploaded documents onto our website under our heading of ‘Wellbeing’. There is a section there for 
children and adults and it is split into the months of the year. Have a look – there may be something 
there that catches your attention. 
 
We desperately hope that there will be some announcement soon about returning to some normality. 
However, we like you, await any further decisions from the government and the Department for 
Education. 
 
Take care. 
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